

COMMUNITIES DIRECTORATE

DAGRAUC

MINUTE
4th August 2022

13:30 hours at Microsoft Teams Meeting

Present			
Name	Organisation		Title
Mike Grunwell	DGC	MG	
Clare McCulloch	DGC	CMcC	
Charlotte Carson	DGC	CC	
Alan Crozier	SPEN	AC	
David Murdoch	Network Rail	DM	
Stephen Scanlon	BT Openreach	SS	
Fiona McInnes	Scottish Water	FM	
Phil Boylan	Scottish Water	PB	
Dylan Russell	SGN	DR	
John Hughes	SPEN	JH	
Jordan Robertson	Autolink	JR	
Michael McDonald	Police Scotland	MMcD	

Apologies			
Name	Organisation		Title
Matthew Crossan	DGC		

Item	Title	Action
1.	Apologies Apologies as above.	

2.1	Minutes of Previous Meeting held on 3rd February 2022 were agreed – nothing of importance to raise.	
2.2	Matters Arising i. None.	
3. 3.1	Operational Issues Performance Monitoring We have been creating a dashboard ?? (Ask Mike for info) Happy with everyones performance at present. We have fallen behind a bit with CAT A inspections, done some B's & C's. We will catch up over the next 2 quarters.	All DGC
3.3	Co-ordination of Works DGC – We will have some major embargo's soon in Dumfries Town Centre. We will create major works notices and plot embargo's on diversion routes. Any emergency works comming up let us know. Surface Dressing works still on-going in East of D&G. West of Region have upcoming Surfacing programme commencing in the Stewartry Area Mid September then heading across the region towards Wigtownshire. OR – Stephen Scanlon had nothing to add. MG said that he would like a meeting with R100 works in upper nithsdale. SW – Was stated that all works were noticed in the Register and offered covers is needed during our surfacing programme. Network Rail – Closures are noticed in Register, all are overnight works. MG had stated that we have a lot of late applications for Road Closures and was noted that Dunragit Closure had not been applied for. DM said that when he looked back trail it seemed to go dead after it was sent to Amey. Apologised.	All All All MG DGC

4	<p>Events</p> <p>DGC- MG advised that most events are past, but if anything still arises it will be Noticed in the Register.</p>	All
5.	<p>Police Report</p> <p>No particular issue, but in attendance available for discussion</p>	MMcD
6.	<p>Safety/ Pedestrian and Traffic Management</p> <p>Everyone should have received an e-mail from Transport Scotland “Reduce Speed to Reduce Safety Zone” MG will espond that DGC do. PB has asked for a copy of the email, MG said that he will forward to him. Everyone to do a response from their own organisation.</p> <p>JH brought up issue of traffic speeding through works and asked the question “Could we not put down temp sleeping policemen to slow vehicles down”?</p>	All
8	<p>Next meeting 3rd November 2022 @ Microsoft Teams.</p>	